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P.O. Box 767

411 Parmigan Road
Bethel, AK 99559
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Toll Free (300)478-4687
Fax: (307} 543-3933

To: Tribes Re: Emergency Rental Assistance Program
U.S. Department of Treasury

From: Mark Charlie, CEQ NL- Date: JAN 2 2 2071

AVCP RHA received notification from the U. S. Treasury Department of the Emergency Rental
Assistance Program (ERA) to provide funding assistance to tenants to pay rent and utilities who
are unable to pay as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. The funding is made available to
tribes and TDHE's to apply and he operated.

As stated the ERA funding is funded and will be implemented by the U.S. Treasury. The
Treasury Department is developing the program and has had sessions with tribe’s and TDHE's
on how the program will be designed and implemented.

Attached is two documents issued by the U.S. Treasury. The first is Frequently Asked
Questions and the second is Payments to Tribal Communities. The documents address the
issues and questions from the tribal consultation session(s).

For your information AVCP RHA submitted its intent to apply before the filing deadline and
continue to attend tribal consultations. As procedures are developed we will keep you informed.

We will keep you informed about this opportunity as more guidance is received. Contact us with
any questions or comments.



